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Approved Firms for the
On-Call Geotechnical Engineering Services

The County of San Mateo Project Development Unit would like to announce that the following firms have
been selected to enter into contract(s) for the On-Call Geotechnical Engineering Services. The selected firms

are listed below in alphabetical order:
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Engeo

Fugro

Kleinfelder

Langan

Rutherford + Chekene

The County of San Mateo would like to extend their appreciation as well as warm thank you to all firms for
their responses. The County is looking forward to working with selected firms on upcoming projects.
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